
Quikteks Tech Support Sends Reminder of
End of Life Support for Microsoft Windows 7,
Urges Organizations To Upgrade

End of Life Support for Windows 7 is January 14,
2020.
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FAIRFIELD, NEW JERSEY, USA, May 6,
2019 /EINPresswire.com/ -- New
Jersey's Quikteks Tech Support is
extending a reminder to local
businesses of end-of-life support for
Windows 7. 

According to Quikteks Tech Support
owner and CEO Andrew Rich,
"Windows 7 has had a good, 10-year
run. However, once Microsoft stops
supporting it, Windows 7 users will no
longer receive security updates, leaving
their systems vulnerable."

This is in line with Microsoft's long-standing product lifecycle policies. For example, its Fixed
Lifecycle Policy for business, developer, and desktop operating systems offers 10 years of
support (mainstream support for five years and five years of extended support). Microsoft will

You can bet malware will be
developed exploiting
Windows 7 users. It's simply
not worth the risk to stick
with an unsupported, and
therefore vulnerable,
operating system.”

Andrew Rich, CEO

stop supporting Windows 7 officially on January 14, 2020,
leaving Windows 7 users with nine months to upgrade to
Windows 10 or another operating system. 

In addition, Windows Internet Explorer will no longer be
supported with the end of Windows 7 support. As a
component of the operating system, Internet Explorer
follows the lifecycle policy of the installed operating
system.

"Not only will security updates for Windows 7 and its

version of Internet Explorer cease on January 14th," Rich said. "You can bet malware will be
developed exploiting Windows 7 users. It's simply not worth the risk to stick with an
unsupported, and therefore vulnerable, operating system." 

Rich explained that because Windows 7 is nearly a decade old, most Windows 7 users will be
best served by moving to a new Windows 10 PC rather than attempting an operating system
upgrade. 

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.quikteks.com/


"Newer Windows 10 PCs are faster, more secure, more powerful and less expensive than their
earlier Windows 7 counterparts, making it a no brainer for most business owners who've long
since recouped their original investments in Windows 7," Rich explained. "That said, for those
with relatively new, Windows 10-compatible devices, an upgrade to Windows 10 may be
beneficial." 

Rich suggests scheduling a free computer security assessment from Quikteks Tech Support. Visit
Quikteks.com or call 973-882-4644. 

About Quikteks

Based in Fairfield, New Jersey, Quikteks Tech Support delivers cutting-edge, reliable and cost-
effective business technology solutions to small and medium-sized businesses in the Tri-State
area. The company's computer solutions include 24-hour tech support, help desk support,
computer support, consulting, and storing valuable and confidential data in a secure cloud.
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